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2018 TTC Transit Enforcement Annual Report to the TTC and 
Toronto Police Services Board 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on May 8, 2019 adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the Board: 
 

1. Receive the attached report and forward the attachment to the Toronto Police 
Services Board in accordance with Section 8.9 of the Special Constable Agreement 
between the Toronto Police Services Board and the TTC. 

Advice and Other Information 

 
The TTC Board also adopted the following member motion: 

1. That staff report to the Board at its July 10, 2019 meeting on the financial impact of the 
Events Support Bus on the TTC's Operating Budget and considerations to cost share 
with the Toronto Police Services. 

 


